WATER CONSERVATION NOTICE
CITY OF LIBERTY, TEXAS

SEPTEMBER 12, 2014

All residents and businesses served by the City of Liberty Water Department are being urged to conserve water.
Conservation is due to the water well at the Monta plant not being able to keep up with the current production of

water usage.

Pressure in the system is being maintained at the present time and the City of Liberty is working to correct the
problem.

To avoid an emergency situation, all residents served by the City of Liberty Water Department are asked to do their
part to conserve water.

Guidelines to save water include:
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Use your dishwasher and washing machine only for full loads.

If you wash your dishes by hand, do not leave the water running for rinsing.

Keep a bottle of drinking water in the refrigerator to keep it cool instead of running the water.

Use of disposable/single service dinnerware, cups and utensils will minimize dishes that need to be washed.
Check faucets and pipes for leaks. Leaks waste water 24 hours a day, seven days a week and often can be
repaired with only an inexpensive washer.

Check your toilets for leaks. To test for leaks, add a small amount of food coloring to the toilet tank. If, without
flushing, the color begins to appear in the bowl, you have a leak that should be repaired immediately.

Take shorter showers. Long showers can waste five to ten gallons every extra minute.

Do not leave water running while brushing your teeth.

Do not wash your car.

We need your help. If voluntary conservation measures are unsuccessful, mandatory water conservation may be
enforced. Questions may be directed to the City of Liberty at 936-336-3684.
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